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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I would like to express my objection to the proposed logging project in the Medicine Bow National Forest. This
project is far too large to be continued without an extensive survey of its potential environmental impact in the
Forest. It could compromise large swaths of roadless areas, have far reaching detrimental effects on forest
ecosystems, and degrade the wildness of this area that so many come to for recreation. The Forest is an
incredible resource for southeast Wyoming and it should be treated with more regard for its protection and
continuation rather than its profitability.

Thank you for your time,
Gus



